
 

 

Public Hearing on Proposals 

Town of Rye, New Hampshire 

 

Legal/Public Notice 
 

 Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:4 & 675:7 that the Rye 

Planning Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday December 9, 2014 in the Rye 

Junior High on Washington Road.  The meeting will start at 7:00pm.  This notice is for: 

 
Final Minor Subdivision by John Herron of 9 Buttercup Lane, Chelmsford, MA for 

property owned by Arbor Road Trust, Lynn C. Herron Trustee of 16 Arbor Rd., N. 

Chelmsford, MA and located at 23 Locke Road, Tax Map 8, Lot 73 for the purpose of 

dividing the existing lot which is a seasonal motel into two (2) lots for residential use.  

Property is located in the Business district. Case # 23-2014 

 

Amendment to the Major Subdivision and Final Major Site Development by Sea Glass 

Lane at Rand for property owned by Wallis Road Properties, LLC and located at 511 Wallis 

Road, Tax Map 16, Lots 66 & 77 to amend plans to allow for a landscape/decorative stone 

entrance and landscaping no site.  Property is in the Commercial District.  File No #: 24-

2014. 

 

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application(s) will stay on the 

Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.   
 

        William Epperson, Chairman 

        Rye Planning Board 

        November 21, 2014 

 

  


